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P . 0. Box 33 
Union City, N. J. 07087 
February 9, 1976 

Saint Vartan Armenian Cathedral 
630 Second Avenue 
New York, N . Y . 10016 

Dear Mr. Kambourian: 

In reply to your letter of January 3 0 regarding 
stewardship, I wish to advise that both my sister, 
Mrs. Arax H . Chirkinian, and I have given our 
fourth yearly stewarship checks dated January 6, 
1976 to the Treasurer of the Holy Cross Armenian 
Church of Union City, N. J . As we were reque sted 
to give our checks directly to them, they advise 
that our checks will be forwarded to you after t heir 
meeting on February 11, 1976. 

Sincerely, 

1 r~9·Vlt~W ~fci-rv 
Miss Virginia L. Hajeian 


